
NCAME ROAD
UPGRADE

ABOUT 90 PERCENT OF THE WORK HAS ALREADY BEEN
CONCLUDED ON THE SECTION LEADING UP TO MAKANA WAY

AND EXTENSION 6. 

WORK IS ALSO PROGRESSING WELL ON THE SECTION
BETWEEN EXTION 4 AND JOZA.

 THE WORKERS HAVE BEGUN INSTALLING KERBS ON THAT
SECTION, HOWEVER, THE RECENT HEAVY RAINS HAVE

DELAYED THE PROJECT.
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